CITY OF GRANGER

Notice of Public Meeting

                       December 12, 2017
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of Granger will hold a public meeting to discuss proposed irrigation rate increases in the City of Granger, starting January 1st, 2018.  Faced with an increase for water purchased from Sunnyside Valley Irrigation District, the City is proposing to increase the charge for irrigation water for parcels of land under one acre to a total of $126.00 per year.  The charge per acre, or portion thereof over an acre, is proposed to $126.00 per year.   This meeting will be held at the Granger City Hall, 102 Main Street, Granger, Washington, at 7:00 pm., or soon thereafter, on the 12th day of December, 2017.  At the meeting residents of Granger will be encouraged to comment and ask questions, or submit written statements for consideration by the City Council.

Alice Koerner, City Clerk
Published:  December 12, 2017
